
419 S Shenandoah Dr
Latrobe PA 15650

For every Premium Style belt that Wildcat Championship Belts sells,
a toy championship belt will be donated to a child in need.

Wildcat Championship Belts wishes to use our success to give back
to help less fortunate children feel the joy of receiving a gift.

The toy belts will be purchased from Ringside Collectibles and 
donated to The Major Wrestling Figure Podcast Holiday Toy Drive.

Listen to The Major Wrestling Figure Podcast on all Podcast platforms
Visit RingsideCollectibles.com for all your wrestling memorabilia needs!

412-427-0569

info@wildcatbelts.com

@WildcatBelts

WILDCATBELTS.COM

“LITTLE CHAMPS”

THANK YOU!
Your belt order will be the
reason a child in need receives
a toy championship belt!

Since our inception in 2005, we’ve 
grown to become the worldwide 
premier source for championship 
belts.  We want to give back in to 
show our gratitude and to help the 
community. This is why we 
developed our initiative - “Little 
Champs”! For every Premium Style 
championship belt that we sell, we 
will donate a toy championship 
belt to a child in need.

Helping Kids
Become Champions

Helping Kids
Become Champions


